Timely Warning Notice:

From: UT Alert <utoledo@getrave.com>
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2018 1:53 PM
To: UT Alert

Subject: Timely Warning Motor Vehicle Theft

In compliance with the "Timely Warning" provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and
Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998 the University Police are giving notice of a report of a motor vehicle theft.

Please note, Timely Warnings are advisories distributed via email and will not include a text message version. UT Alert
text messages are reserved for active emergencies.

SYNOPSIS:

The University of Toledo Police Department is investigating a motor vehicle theft of a contractor's van in lot 44E on the
Health Science Campus. The vehicle owner reported the vehicle was likely left unlocked and the key fob was likely
located inside the vehicle. There have been several recent incidents of motor vehicle theft on the Health Science
Campus with a similar theme: all vehicles were left unlocked with keys inside.

When: Determined through investigation to be taken approximately 1:15 p.m. on Saturday, Aug. 11 (reported to UTPD
Monday, Aug 13th at 10:30 am).

Where: Lot 44e on the Health Science Campus

Injuries: no

Vehicle: 2007, Ford Econoline 350 van, white in color. License plate Ohio PGA 8749

Anyone with information on this crime is encouraged to contact The University of Toledo Police Department non-
emergency number at 419.530.2601 (emergencies 419.530.2600).

Please be sure to lock your vehicle and do not leave keys inside vehicle.
Sign up for the UT Alert to receive text messages for emergencies and class cancellations due to weather.

As a reminder, The University of Toledo Police Department has partnered with Rave mobile safety to offer the Rave
Guardian smartphone safety app free to UT students and employees. Rave Guardian allows you to stay in touch with
your close friends (Guardians) and notifies them, and the police if you choose, in an emergency providing your phone's
GPS location. Rave Guardian also has a panic button feature allowing you to notify UTPD or 911 at the touch of a button
as well as send text messages to UTPD. Download for free through your smartphone app provider.

Remember: See it! Hear it! Report it!
Jeff Newton

Chief/Director
Office of Public Safety





